Craig, Sondra

From: Neumann, Shannon

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 3:40 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: CSM Review Reminder

The assessor office approves. | was diligent and inquired to the Park and Rec Department if this was a
dedicated and park and they informed it was not.

Take Care,

Shannon Neumann

City of La Crosse, Lead Appraiser
400 La Crosse St. 54601
608-789-7544

neumanns@citvoflacrosse.o
wwwi.cityoflacrosse.org

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:46 AM

To: Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Lenz, Bernard
<LenzB@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: FW: CSM Review Reminder

Importance: High

Good morning,
Just a reminder for review of the attached CSM. Please respond with your comments/approval.

» 520 Veterans Memorial Drive (rezoning petition was submitted as well; at August meeting,
Council referred rezoning to October)

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk's Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org



